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From: Mindy Vinson <Mindy.Vinson@KeysSchools.com>
Sent: Monday, April 11, 2016 9:32 AM

To: Gregory Barroso

Cc: Melanie Stefanowicz

Subject: Fire Fighter MOU

Good Morning Greg:

Please accept this email as confirmation that Melanie has had to resubmit the Fire Fighter MOU due to the changes made by the City
of Key West Attorney.

The school district attorney reviewed the changes and is requiring that it be resubmitted to the school board for a second approval.

Itis in the routing process to appear on the April 26th agenda for approval. That meeting will be in Key West and we will be present
should any of the board members have any questions or concerns.

Thank you again for your hard work and commitment to the youth of our community. We look forward to a long working relationship.

Sincerely,
Mindy Vinson

Mindy Vinson

Specialist

Career/Adult Education
5901 College Road

Key West, Florida 33040
305-293-1400 ext 54422

Florida has a very broad Public Records Law. Email addresses and virtually all written communications to or
from School District Personnel are public records available to the public and media upon request. E-mail sent or
received on the School District system will be considered public and will only be withheld from disclosure if
deemed exempt from disclosure or confidential pursuant to applicable state and federal law.



